DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
HEADQUARTERS CIVIL AIR PATROL-USAF (CAC)
MAXWELL AIR FORCE BASE, ALABAMA 36112

WILLIAM E THORNTON JR 6 MARCH 1968
Fvo2249073 CPT

5131 LANCELOT DR P o
SAN ANTONIO,TX 78218 /NOTE/ MAILING DELAYED

Dear Sir:

The Civil Air Patrol needs you to work with one of its units in your state
on a point-gaining basis. The CAP has a threefold mission: to conduct
search and rescue operations for the Air Force; to aid in civil defense and
civil disasters such as floods, hurricanes, and the like; and to conduct an
aerospace education program for its 38,000 senior members and 47,000 cadets.
(Senior CAP members are 18 or older while cadets range from 13 to 21.)

You are needed to help perform all these missions. The jobs availab1¥
embrace a variety of tasks such as teaching subjects in the aerospace

education program, administering CAP units, publicizing the CAP before
civic groups, and supervising the activities of other Reservists. In

short, the jobs you can do are virtually unlimited.

The jobs are challenging and rewarding. Further, with more than 2,300
CAP units in the 50 states, District of Columbia, and Puerto Rico, you can
probably gain points close to home. You will get a point for two to four
consecutive hours of work. Every Reservist in the program will receive an
Officer Effectiveness Report so your efforts will be recognized in your
selection folder at promotion time. 3

ing

We expect to offer short tours of active duty to Reservists participa

in the program on a year-round basis. These tours will be for 7 to 15 days
and involve such activities as administering aerospace education workshops
at various colleges, managing flying encampments where some 400 cadets will
learn to fly, staffing a cadet leadership school, and helping to conduct
summer encampments for CAP wings.

We hope you will join us. Use the enclosed postage-paid envelope to get
details on how to apply or to obtain more information. On receipt of your
inquiry, we shall have the Air Force CAP liaison officer in your state get
in touch with you.

Sincerely

H. E. REED, Colonel, USAF
DCS/Personnel

Enc.
Envelope




